

## **Police Advisory Board**

ocso37@aim.com <ocso37@aol.com> To: bfrancis@belleislefl.gov Fri, Apr 1, 2022 at 1:24 PM

Last month I was contacted by my district 4 commissioner Randy Holihan regarding the possibility of me taking his place on the Police Advisory Board. After some discussion with him, I accepted his offer contingent on approval of city council and police chief. Based on my many years with the Orange County Sheriffs Office, I may have some knowledge to assist the Police Advisory Board.

Thank you

Bruce Lincoln 3013 Trentwood Blvd Belle Isle Fla 32812 C-407-913-5722

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS